Announcement

No.51 /2566
Winning Bidder for HVAC and Mechanical Systems Improvement Project

With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s invitation to HVAC
and Mechanical Systems companies to bid for the project “ HVAC and
Mechanical Systems Improvement for the Royal Thai Embassy Office
Building”, the Royal Thai Embassy is pleased to announce the name of the

HVAC and Mechanical Systems company that has been selected for the project :
MECCO LLC

The Royal Thai Embassy greatly appreciates all HVAC and

Mechanical Systems companies that submitted proposals for this project.




